
 
Mt. Holly Springs Borough Council 

Ordinance #2017-01 Hearing Minutes- May 8th, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Call to Order – Mr. Collins called a hearing for the proposed parking ordinance to 
order at 7:00pm  

 
Attendance– The following members of the Borough Council were present; James 
Collins II, , Lois Stoner, Pamela Still, Edgar Kendall, Excused:  Deborah Halpin- Brophy 
and Matthew Hockley Also present; Mark Allhouse, Borough Solicitor; Thomas Day, 
Police Chief/ Borough Manager; and Sara Jarrett, Borough Secretary/ Treasurer. 
Leroy Shildt was absent.  
 
Mr. Collins asked for any comments from the audience in reference to Ordinance 
#2017-01- Parking Ordinance. No audience members had comments. The hearing 
was closed at 7:01pm   
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Sara E. Jarrett 
Borough Secretary/ Treasurer 
 
 


